CLASSROOM NEWSLETTER

JANUARY 2025

All the fun we had

Happy New Year! We hope you enjoyed your Winter Break. We ended the year with festive cheer! We kept the holiday spirit alive with festive games and crafts. The kids learned how to make crystals grow on Candy Canes. The highlight of the month was a visit from The Grinch himself!

Reminders

- Schedule changes must be made by noon on Wednesdays for the upcoming week.
- Spring Intersession registration opens February 1st at 8:00am
- If your child will not be attending Kids Club, please text the site phone to let us know
- Please check lost and found for any missing belongings



Upcoming Events

- No Kids Club January 20th
- Spring Intersession: March
 10th 21st
- DIY Comic Books
- Design A Super Hero
- Chinese New Year Craft

Contact Info

Kids Club Site Number

480-290-0435

Kids Club Supervisor

Belle Gelber

480-279-7034

Billing

Jennifer Kramer-Meller 480-279-7055

Bridges Elementary School